parish clerk

From:

Sent: 19 December 2023 15:09

To: <u>parish c</u>lerk

Cc:

Subject: Re: Millenium Copse - Melbourn

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon Abi

Alf would prefer that option for his mothers memorial tree if it's possible, so yes please.

Thank you

Kindest regards

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 19, 2023, at 2:20 PM, parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk> wrote:

Good afternoon

We would have to take the request for a memorial tree at New Road Cemetery to Full Council for consideration as I am not sure what the policy is on this.

Would you like this to be added to an agenda in the new year for consideration?

Apologies that I don't have a definitive answer for you today.

Many thanks

Abi

From:

Sent: 15 December 2023 16:27

To: parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: Re: Millenium Copse - Melbourn

Hi Abi

Do you know if we can have a tree planted in the New Cemetery that is just off New Road please (the one with the Saxon Mound)?

The reason being is that we are not getting any younger and thinking of the future that would be easier for us to visit. Plus I believe there is a tap there if we need to water the tree.

Many thanks Kindest regards Good morning

Thank you for your call yesterday with regard to a memorial tree at the Millenium Copse on the Moor.

I have spoken to the Wardens and confirmed the process.

If you would like to purchase a tree, we suggest Phillimores Garden Centre as they know the area and can advise on the best species to go for, you can then provide the sapling/tree and our Wardens will arrange the planting.

You should note that you would be responsible for the upkeep of the tree while it settles in and becomes established. Melbourn Parish Council would not be able to guarantee the tree but will tend to it in our normal maintenance of the area.

If you wish to go ahead please let us know and we can arrange the best time for the Wardens to assist with planting etc.

I look forward to hearing from you, do let us know if you would like any further information.

Many thanks

Abi

Abi Williams & Alex Coxall Parish Clerk

Melbourn Parish Council Melbourn Community Hub 30 High Street Melbourn Cambridgeshire SG8 6DZ

Tel: 01763 263303 (option 3) parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk

The Parish Office opening hours are 10am - 1pm / 2pm - 3pm Monday to Friday

You have received this email from Me bourn Parish Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally privileged and intended for the recipient(s) specified in the message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.

Melbourn Parish Council considers email security to be a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring that the message is error and virus-free. Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be ensured as, despite our efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, intercepted, or corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the content of this email.

By Contacting Melbourn Parish Council you agree that your contact details may be held and processed for the purpose of corresponding.

You may request access to the information we hold on you: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
You may request to be removed as a contact at any time: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
To view Melbourn Parish Council's Privacy Notice please click here